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Date:  June 5, 2019 
 
To:   Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From:   Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 
 
Subject:  AdvancED Engagement Review – Final Report 
 
Please include time for me to share the AdvancED Engagement Review Team’s final 
report on the June 10, 2019, Board Committee of the Whole agenda. 
 
As you remember, our District Accreditation Engagement Review was from March 10 
through 13, 2019, during which the team visited schools, interviewed stakeholder 
groups and analyzed our assessment of where we are compared to AdvancED’s 
Standards. The final report shares the areas that they have deemed as Excelling, 
Meeting, Approaching and Need to Improve. The report also shares the averages from 
the ELEOT observations. I will walk the Board of Education through the report and 
share an overview of the results.   
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